

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

laway@avalon-school.co.uk

12th September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,



Avalon 110th Anniversary Celebration Friday 29th September 2017

This year we are delighted to be celebrating 110 years of Avalon since its foundation in 1907. To mark this very special occasion in the school's history, we will be holding a celebration event on Friday 29th September, starting at 1.45pm. We have invited the Deputy Lieutenant of Merseyside, Colonel Martin GC Amlôt OBE OStJ DL and his wife to attend, previous Headteachers, Governors and many special guests who have a long standing connection with Avalon and cherished memories, of times gone by, to share with us.

We do hope that as our current parents and families you would like to join us in celebrating this important milestone too. The children and staff are busily preparing songs, poems and other surprises for this special afternoon.

As space is limited to 80 seats in the hall, on this occasion we will only be able to offer two adult tickets per family and once the maximum capacity has been reached, for Fire safety regulations, we will unfortunately be unable to allocate any further places. We expect that the event will be finished by approximately 3pm, in time for normal end of day collection. However, throughout this year we will be holding other celebratory events where parents and families will be warmly welcomed. If you would like to join us on Friday 29th September, we would be grateful if you could return the reply slip below to the school office by **Wednesday 20th September**.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher

Avalon 110th Anniversary Celebration

Name of Child: Year:

I/We* would like 1 or 2* tickets. *Please delete as appropriate

Signed: Dated: Should you need special seating requirements please inform the school office.







Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Fax: 0151 625 0332